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I oppose HB 2138, not because I don't want to make housing more affordable and 

house the homeless, but because this is not taking into account the safety of 

neighborhoods.  Transportation is a big concern in the North Albany area.  Adding so 

many housing units without improving the roads and transportation systems is 

unsafe.  Any bill proposed needs to address safety measures, not take them away. 


